
                                             
 
 
    CRC Board and General Meeting 
                                                July 11, 2023 
6 pm Board Meeting 7 pm General Meeting @ The Brass Rail, 90 Point Grove Road, 
Southwick  
 

ATTENDANCE: Board Members: Michelle Pratt –President, Scott Snyder-Perusse-Vice President, 

Corinne Pooler - Secretary, Deb Herath–Emeritus 

Associate Board members: Penni McEleney, Linda Champagney 

Absent: Board Members: Mike Orszulak -Treasurer, Ginny Graves, Sharon Jones, Kevin Maloney 

 
Special Guest Presenter: Patricia Baiardi Kantorski 
Growing Up on Congamond - Some History from Smith's Beach 
The presentation included beautiful historical pictures, documents & souvenirs of Smiths 
Beach from its infancy forward. Thank you to Patricia. 
 
Treasurer Report - Mike Orszulak 
  5,793.66 -Checking 
15,130.82 -Savings 
      286.16 – PayPal 
69,810.23 – Brokerage acct 
91,000 (total combined accounts) 
Tax reporting- We still need a volunteer to organize. And a CPA. Please contact us if 
you’re interested. Thank you to Deb for all her efforts. 
Membership Drive. Fee remains $30/$100/$250 
Babbs entry continues to be offered - Thank you Suffield Park and Rec! 
 
Lake Lillie's response – Can’t just remove. ConCom needs to be consulted before any 
removal is done. 
  
South Pond Foam Testing Results – Negative. Natural reoccurring process. (Thanks to 
Nancy Drury!) 
 
Lake Buoy Lights/Adapters Update - Mark Colbert- switching suppliers to hopefully 
speed up the process.  
 
Bathymetric mapping complete. Data needs to be processed. 


